
 

Keep the Music Playing 

Dear friends of The Music Guild,  

Thanks to the incredible support of our community, The Music Guild celebrated its 80th 
season with resounding success— and we’re not slowing down.  

We’re excited to announce the return of SummerFest, our summer concert series at St. 
Albans, beginning Sunday, July 20 at 4:00 PM. This season features an inspiring lineup of 
acclaimed artists, including Piano Quartet Milano, the Webern Quartet, Trio Bohémo from 
the Czech Republic, and Martin Chalifour, Principal Concertmaster of the Los Angeles 
Philharmonic, with pianist Steven Vanhauwaert.  

But The Music Guild is more than a concert series.  

Thanks to our Piano Adoption Program, we recently delivered pianos to The Village School 
in Pacific Palisades and the Altadena Senior Center, both of which were devastated by recent 
fires. These instruments, placed in their temporary facilities, have allowed music programs to 
continue for students and seniors who have already lost so much.  

Our Partners in Education Program also brought the remarkable Trio Azura, Colburn 
Conservatory students, to perform for young students at The Village School. The joy, 
curiosity, and inspiration we witnessed in that room remind us of the transformative power of 
music.  

This is what your support makes possible.  

As a nonprofit, ticket sales cover only a small portion of our expenses. We rely on donations 
from generous supporters like you to bring music into schools, senior centers, and concert 
halls — and into the lives of those who need it most.  

 Your gift today will help us:  

▸ Present world-class chamber music in our community  
▸ Provide instruments to underserved schools and senior centers  
▸ Bring live music education directly to students  
▸ Inspire the next generation of musicians and music lovers  

We’re deeply grateful to those who have already donated — your generosity has changed 
lives. If you’re new to The Music Guild, we welcome you, and we hope you’ll consider 
joining our community of supporters.  

Please make a donation today and help us continue to Keep the Music Playing for everyone.  

With heartfelt thanks, 

The Music Guild’s Executive Board  


